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President - John DeBrita                                                                        Vice President - Steve Melita

Treasurer - Jim Beck                                                                                Secretary - Terry Finney

Membership - Ed Simon                                                                         Executive - Nick Machiarella

Hello Forbes Rifle and Pistol Club members,

Hope all is well with you and your families.  On Tuesday, October 25th a meeting for Forbes Rifle and Pistol Club was held at the Zaloga American Legion Post.  The meeting was called to order around 7:25p.m.  
The treasurer presented the financial report to the club.  The club had purchased additional electronic scoring systems by Shot Marker.  

On Saturday, 29 October at 8:00 a.m. a work party is scheduled to remove target frames and do general clean-up / maintenance to the buildings and area.  

The club has wrapped up the shooting 2022 season and is making plans for the next year.  

The 22LR three position league will be starting in December.  Practices are currently at the Watervliet Range on Wednesday nights around 8:00 p.m.  Since each club will be shooting at the host club, the Friday night starting time will be 6:00 p.m.  See Ed Tse for information on the schedule.  Three clubs will be hosting the matches.  A Range Officer is required at one hosting club, training will be offered for club members.  Contact Ed Tse for time and date if interested.  
Several members made the trip to the Southwest Nationals in Phoenix, Arizona this past month.  Currently, we have no update on their performance.  It’s a great experience for anyone who has the opportunity to attend an event of this caliber.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

Seven general members and seven BOD members attended the 10/25/2022 membership meeting. 
